






















































































































































From: Bridger Advocate
To: Hudson, Roberta
Subject: Re: [EXT] Clean Nuclear Intervention petition
Date: Wednesday, May 28, 2025 12:47:53 PM

mailto:bridgeradvocate@gmail.com
mailto:Roberta.Hudson@state.sd.us


Here it is! Thank you!

Elizabeth Lone Eagle 

On Wed, May 28, 2025, 11:14 AM Hudson, Roberta <Roberta.Hudson@state.sd.us> wrote:

Ms. Lone Eagle,

 

As per our phone conversation,  please email me a copy of your mail receipt showing your
intervention petition was mailed on or prior to May 14, 2025.  Once I have the confirmation
of mailing, I will mark your intervention as filed and include you as a party to the
proceedings.

 

Thank you!

 

 

Roberta Hudson, PE
Engineer Manager I

Minerals, Mining, and Superfund Program
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